
Corinne Brandt

From: Ted Mowatt <tmowatt@wannerassoc.com>
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2015 5:28 PM
To: Corinne Brandt
Subject: RE: Liquor Control Board Proposed Regulation #54-83 (IRRC #3095) entitled “Posting

Requirements for Extension”

The PA Federation of Fraternal & Social Organizations has no issues with the proposed Regulation. Thank you.
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From: Brandt, Corinne [mailto:cbrandt@IRRC.STATE.PA.US]
Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2015 10:52 AM
To: Brandt, Corinne
Subject: Liquor Control Board Proposed Regulation #54-83 (IRRC #3095) entitled “Posting Requirements for Extension”

For your information:

The Liquor Control Board (LCB) published the above-referenced regulation in the Pennsylvania Bulletin on
May 23, 2015.

The proposed regulation is available on the Pennsylvania Bulletin Web site at the following link.
http://www.pabulletin.com/secure/dataJvol45/45-21/952 .htrnl

The proposed regulation is also available on our Web site at the following link.
http ://www.irrc . state.pa.us/regulations/RegSrchRslts.cfin?l D=3 107

The LCB is inviting the public to submit written comments on the proposal. Please reference regulation #54-83
(IRRC #3095) on the correspondence. The deadline for submitting comments to the LCB is June 22, 2015.

Please note that all correspondence. public comments and documents submitted relating to a regulation are a
matter ofpublic record and will appear on IRRC ‘s Web site — irrc.state.pa.us.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Corinne R. Brandt
Regulatory Analyst
Independent Regulatory Review Commission
333 Market Street, 14 Floor
Harrisburg, PA 17101
cbrandt@irrc.state.pa.us
717-783-6834
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